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From: CLEMANN@lasc.org 
To: 
Date: 

"News from the Southeastern Chapter of AALL" <SEAALL-L@uofrlaw.richmond.edu> 
3/23/01 4:14PM 

Subject: Chapter VIP 

SEAALL members, 
It's time again to consider sending a VIP to the AALL Annual Meeting. Last year we sponsored Tom 
Galligan, Dean from UT. I think he enjoyed himself and learned some positive things about law 
librarians. 
AALL will provide a free registration for the VIP. The chapter pays for travel, hotel and some food. This 
usually runs around $1000. 
We've tried to encourage law firm librarians to participate more actively in SEAALL. Perhaps if you bring 
your library partner to Minneapolis, s/he might have more of an appreciation of how important it is for you 
to attend professional meetings. 
Other potential candidates are law school deans, judges, or court adminstrators. 
If you have suggestions of possible VIPs, please let me know. 
I look forward to seeing you in Atlanta! 
Cathy 

Catherine Lemann 
Associate Director 
Law Library of Louisiana 
301 Loyola Ave. 
New Orleans, LA 70112 
504.568.5701 
clemann@lasc.org 
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